
Dated: l0th Feb. 2019

Subiect: Minutes of the 6th Course Design and Development Committee (CDDC) Meeting of the
Department of Animal sciences held on ren os and Feb oe,zotg.

The Department of Animal Sciences held its 6th Course Design and Development Committee (SDDC)
meeting on Feb 05 and Feb 06, 2019.The chairman proposed the welcome note to all the members..lhe
meeting was presided by the chairman and the convener recorded the minutes of meeting.

The minutes of the proceedings are as follows: To align the curriculum according to guidelines lines of
IQAC"and to bring more uniformity, many changes were made in the syllabus of the masters program.
The opinion of students and current trends in biology were also taken care of while framing the course
structure for year, 201'9-202L These include brief changes in the course codes, updation, deletion, and
reshuffle of some of the content and courses within the framework. The details of which are attached in
annexure l..@

q- hnu^VPA
(Anil'K. Mantha)
Associate Prof.

try
(Aklank Jain)
Associate Prof.

HoD and Chairman

Ss^"'::-
(Jyoti Parkash)
Assistant Prof.

O"tt . Icou*t*

(Sunil K. Singh)
Assistant Prof.

n
K't, J"*+^**

(Krishna R. Chaitanyfl
Assistant Prof.

gL "\- '],Tttt"ar
S. R. Lone

,-\ Submitted to DAA:
Copy to: 

r

(C onvener/D S T-Ramanuj an
Fellow and Co-opted member)

Members of CDDC (Department of Animal Sciences)
IQAC-office
DAA Office

t

I


